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                                      ‘Learning is Fun… Together as One’ 

 

October 2022 

 

Please keep this for your reference for the month of October 

                            

 

During October the school will focus on a “Road Safety” theme across the whole school with a range of 

activities and talks. 

Fri    07        Flahavans Cross Country running race in Portadown Rugby Club.  

                     Afterschool Gaelic starts with K McQuade 3-4pm   

Mon 10         Football Blitz in Ballyhegan for Mrs Comiskey’s class. 

Thu  13         School Mass at 10am in Collegelands Chapel (All welcome!) 

Fri    14         P7 Boys Football Blitz in St. Patricks Grammar School Armagh. 

Tue  18         Mrs Murtaghs’ class visit Drum Manor forest for a Maths trail (more info will follow) 

                     World Rosary Day 9am the whole school will say the Rosary. 

Tue  25         Whole school Flu Vaccine programme 

               Mrs Comiskeys’ class visit Drum Manor Forest Park (more info will follow)     

Fri    28         Early Closure 11am bus available. Fancy dress parade  
                         

School reopens after Halloween on Monday 7th November. 
 

Note: 

Throughout October Mrs Farrell will offer an opportunity for children to participate in saying “The Rosary” 

Tuesday-Thursday each week 8.45-8.55am. 

We have registered as “An Operation Encompass School” details to follow later this month. 

PE gear is to be worn Mondays and Fridays for PE and Sports P1-P7.  

Music will continue every Tuesday during school. 

Fintan will continue Gaelic with Mrs Murtaghs’ class every Thursday in October during school. 

Choir will continue every Tuesday Afterschool. 

Healthy Kidz sports Afterschool will continue every Monday and Thursday for those registered 

For afterschool sports activities PE gear can be worn underneath uniform. 

Gaelic will continue Afterschool every Friday for those registered with Karol 

 

Reminders: 

 Children must be in school between 8:45am and 8:55am. School gates will close at 9am sharp. 

 We operate a Healthy Snack Policy in school at break time. Please ensure children only have water or 

milk to drink in their water bottles and a healthy snack. No fizzy drinks, crisps or chocolate. 

 We have a number of children with serious allergies so please remember no Nuts or Kiwi Fruit in 

school. 

 Please ensure you have downloaded the school app from the school website or the app store to receive 

prompt notifications.  

 Contact school office at any time if you have any concerns. 

 

We hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable Halloween 

Regards 

 

J McAlinden 

Principal 

 


